San Francisco Sept 2: 1865 Scar Visten Same still here and have not due heuch of any thing as yet and when Ishall git a chance it is hard to say I have had several things in view but have not got hold of any of them, I came berry near starting for New York on the Acamer that leaves to Day it was after fore oclock in the after noon till I new that I was not a going the partyes told the tohold My selph in redinefs as it would not take the but a short time to get Kedy as they was to pay my passage to new york , but they could not make up their hinds and it was put off tell the next Steamen, wheather they will continue their Progect or not they will now better in a fiew Days it loas on the Mexican question and if our Goverment Dues not act soon the Rebbels will hake an other Start for they air gitting so thick here and in mexico and air in with the french that they will Told all of the states on the western slope, Suras berry hunch Desappointed for Swas in hopes of taking you all by surprise but Sam use to Descriptions=

and heade the best of it what will come neset it may Be a chance to go back it to canoro for Imust Do sum Thing before long, I thought if a got the Chance to come to alew you Stould in Dever to Stop for a while out very thate opend the counter with you, you must not think to much of it for it is very un sirten as it is hard for the to Come home after being here so long with out any thing un less & could find some thing to Do when Igot Their, give my Love to dister Charlot Cloud and all the Hest, I shall go out of the City for a frew Days as it Dues not cost the any time to story their Hemoin your affectional Brother Muhardbering Dates Self - 1865-